
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 September 2006 

15. SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT: RICCARTON/WIGRAM SPORT AND RECREATION FUND 
 
 The Community Board Principal Adviser referred to the tabled report on proposed criteria and 

processes for the allocation of the new Riccarton/Wigram Sport and Recreation Fund.  She advised 
that the report had not been available at the time the agenda was circulated, and that it was necessary 
to consider the report at the present meeting as the Sport and Recreation funding application process 
was underway but applications were unable to be processed until the Community Board had decided 
on the criteria.  The timeframe was necessary to work in line with all other Sport and Recreation and 
Community Development funding schemes in Christchurch.  No financial decisions were required.  

 
 It was resolved that the report be received and considered at the present meeting. 
 
 


